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February 8,.1983

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: D. B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: LOW LOW SET LOGIC / LOWERED MSIV FOR MARK I PLANTS

Reference: 1) MFN-176-82, H. C. Pfefferlen to D. B. Vassallo, " Low
Low Set Logic / Lowered MSIV for Mark I Plants," dated
November 19, 1982

The Reference 1 letter transmitted, in conjunction with other material,
a report titled " Generic Safety Evaluation for Low Low Set Logic and
Lowered MSIV Water Level Trip". Recently a couple of errors were
discovered en page 2-17 of this report. Therefore, this letter transmits
the attached corrected page 2-17.

The information contained in the report is of the type which General
Electric maintains in confidence and withholds from public disclosure.
An affidavit attesting to its proprietary nature was attached to the
Reference 1 letter.

Sincerely,

r e
H. C. Pfe len, Manager
BWR Licensing Programs
Nuclear Safety & Licensing Operation
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Attachment

cc: L. S. Gifford (GE Bethesda) w/o attachment #N 3[ /ffB. Siegel (NRC) (;
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